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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you to parents/carers who were able to attend the parent conference meeting and 

the Maths Curriculum Morning this week. 

 

 

 

End of Key Stage 2 Tests: Monday 13th - Friday 15th May 2024 
 
The pupils in Year 6 will be taking their end of Key Stage 2 Statutory Assessment Test next 
week.  This is an opportunity for the pupils to demonstrate all that they have learnt in Key 
Stage 2. Everyone in the Year 6 Team have been working extremely hard and we are un-
believably proud of the effort and commitment that the pupils and staff have shown.  
 
A Prayer for Year 6 Pupils 
 
Heavenly Father, we ask you for your blessing and assistance. Come still my heart, O Lord 

Calm my nerves and focus my mind. Father, I lay before you everything I have studied. 

May I channel all I have learnt into each SATS paper. Please give me the faith to believe I 

can pass this test, Yet the peace to know that all is well. Thank you that you are with me 

no matter what the result, Thank you that your love for me is eternal. Amen. 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 School Journey: Monday 19th - 23rd May 2024 
 
The Year 6 pupils are also getting ready to go on their school journey to Broadstone War-
ren. They will be leaving on Monday 20th May and returning on Friday 25th May. It prom-
ises to be a week packed full of fun and exciting activities. Thank you to all the Year 6 Par-
ents/Carers who were able to attend the meeting last week Thursday held in the school 
hall. If you have any queries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact Mr 
Brooks/Mr Payne Please remember that if your child is not going on the trip, they are ex-
pected to come to school and they will be working together for the week. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 
 
God bless and keep you 
 
Ms Thomas 

 

https://twitter.com/Holy_TrinityCE


Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is 

Kishanzah Fullwood-Smith 

You have such an excellent attitude to learning, always eager to 

give your best, you have a kind fun demeanour and we are so 

lucky to have you in our school. Well done. 

 

Our Staff Values Ambassadors this week are 

Mr Payne & Mr Brooks 

You have worked exceptionally hard in preparing our Year 6  

Pupils for SATS. Thank you and Well done to you both. 

 



Today, on Friday 10th May, parents and carers were given the opportunity to 
visit the school and celebrate the fantastic Maths learning that we have.  

Activities included hands-on practical tasks and investigations and covered a 
range of different topics, from: length, area and perimeter; 3D shapes; pattern 

spotting; and understanding of the four operations. 
A big thank you to all of the parents and carers who visited and engaged with 

their children's learning. 
The children loved having you learning alongside them 

A big shout out to both teachers and teaching assistants - who work so hard 
to teach Maths (and everything else!) every single day.  

Thank you for all of your hard work. 



 
 
 
 
 

What does it mean to be resilient?  

Being resilient means being able to withstand adversities that come our way. It 
means being able to come back stronger after we’ve fallen down, and to continue 
moving  
forward in the same arduous journey.  
 
But how do we become resilient? Simple – by focusing your eyes on God.  

He becomes our focus, our motivation, and our hope during tough  and challenging-
times.  

Bible verses about resilience teach us how we can be strong in the Lord, and how to 
achieve emotional and spiritual resilience.  

Here are few Bible verses to encourage and strengthen us: 

2 Cor 4:8 “We are hard pressed on every side, but not crushed; perplexed, but not in 
despair” 

Rom 2:7 “To those who by persistence in doing good seek glory, honor and immortal-
ity, he will give eternal life.” 

Matth 24: 13 “But the one who stands firm to the end will be saved.” 

God help us to cultivate the strength to be resilient when we face difficult and tough 
times, knowing that all is in your Hands and you are able to do exceedingly, abun-
dantly far above what we can ever think or imagine in our lives. 

Have a blessed weekend. 

I can do all things through  Christ who strengthens me.  

(Phill 4:13) 



 





Bunny Class Needs to improve 87% 

Badger Class Excellent 98% 

Bear Class Good 91% 

Puma Class Good 92% 

Panther Class Needs to improve 88% 

Jaguar Class Excellent 95% 

Cheetah Class Excellent 97% 

Lion Class Nes to improve 89% 

Tiger Class Good 91% 

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

 

 
 

 
Free National college resources for parents 

The National college has excellent resources for parents about on-line 
safety.  

 
You need to register with them to access these, there is no charge 

for doing so.  
 

There is so much there, but I recommend these courses to start with: 
 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/12-social-media-online-safety-
tips 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/group-chats 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/upsetting-content 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/12-social-media-online-safety-tips
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/12-social-media-online-safety-tips
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/group-chats
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/upsetting-content


 

 

 

 Monday 13th May—17th May: YR6 SATS Week 

 Wednesday 15th May: Perform story telling session (Rec, YR1 & YR2) 
 Friday 17th May: YR3 School Trip to Imperial war Museum 
 
 

Term Start Date Finish Date 
  

Number of Days 

Autumn One 

Term One 
(2023) 

Wednesday 6th September 
Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September – 

INSET Days 

Friday 20th October 
  

35 days 
  

Holiday Monday 23rd October Friday 27th October   

Autumn Two 

Term Two Monday 30th October 

Wednesday 20th December 
Thursday 21st December – IN-

SET Day 

39 days 

Holiday Friday 22nd December Friday 5th January 2024   

Spring One 

Term Three 
(2024) 

Wednesday 10th January 
Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th January –  

INSET Days 
Friday 9th February 25 days 

Holiday Monday 12th February Friday 16th February   

Spring Two 

Term Four Monday 19th February 

  
  
  
  
  

Thursday 28th March 
  

29 days 

Holiday Friday 29th March Friday 12th April   

Summer One 

Term Five 
  

Monday 15th April 
  

Friday 24th May 29 days 

Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 2023     

Holiday Monday 27th May Friday 31st May   

Summer Two 

Term Six Monday 3rd June Wednesday  24h July 
  38 days 





Our Year 5 pupils are involved in Art Bytes, a national inter-school art             

competition. We are proud to announce that shortlisted artworks have been    

decided by their judging panel of esteemed industry professionals. Please visit 

our school's portfolio page (https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/) to find out 

who our shortlisted artists are! 

 

To determine our school's winning artwork that will be exhibited in the Art Bytes 

Virtual Gallery, we need to vote! The shortlisted artwork that receives the most 

votes wins, but also the school in England that received the highest number of 

collective votes wins the Community Engagement Award with fantastic art prizes 

from Dryad Education! 

 

Underneath every shortlisted artwork on our school's page you will see VOTE 

NOW underneath the artwork. When clicking on "vote now", you will need to    

enter your email address, wait for a confirmation email and click "confirm" to 

verify your vote. This ensures only one vote per email is registered and any    

subsequent votes with the same email will override the previous vote.  

 

Well done to all the children who took part!  

https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/
https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/
https://artbytes.co.uk/browse-schools/

